
 

 

 

 
 
13 June 2024 
 
(Sent to All Applicant Parent/Carers by email) 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 6 Student 

REMINDER: Parent Presentation 1 July 

As the time fast approaches for your child’s Learning Camp Days on Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July, 
as stated in the Learning Camp guide issued by email on 12 June 2024, 

Parents/Carers are invited to an information evening on Monday 1 July. 

The sessions will be split as follows: 

• 5.30-6.15pm for Student surnames A -L 
• 6.30-7.15pm for Student surnames M – Z 

The event will take place in our hall in the Brookvale building, accessed via the main Reception entrance of 
the lower building. Parking will be available on site. 

There will be a presentation by Mr Teece, Headteacher and Mrs Rumming, Head of Year/Pastoral Manager, 
will also be in attendance. 

There will be an opportunity to ask questions after the presentation. 

If you are unable to attend on this date, the presentation will be posted on our website that same week for 
your reference. 

This same evening, we have a “pop up shop” from 5:15pm in the Brookvale Dining Room with a limited 
number of second-hand items, knitwear and PE tops with logos, all subject to availability for cash only. 
Money raised will be reinvested in additional items for loan to students. 

Kind regards, 

 
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 
 


